
Flash Traffic #11-04-2022: Float Drivers #2 

Perch Base, United States Submariners 

Flash Traffic 

Number:       #11-04-2022 

Date:      11/06/2022 

Subject: Submarine Float & People Trailer Drivers 

  

Two of our shipmates have volunteered to drive and pull the 
floats for the Phoenix Veteran’s Parade this Friday: Steve 
Synder and Bob Saenz. This “ATTA BOY” is well 
deserved.  Nevertheless, if others want to help at our next 
events please attend the upcoming Base meeting next Saturday, 
Nov 12th.  Please don’t call the Base Commander as directed in 
Flash Traffic #11-03-2022.  Float and Trailer drivers will be on 
the agenda at Saturday’s meeting. 

This is an official email communication from the USSVI Perch Base and does not require a 
response. 

  

  

 
 
----- End forwarded message ----- 

 


